
Meeting commenced at the Berlin Library at 6:02 PM 

Present were Victoria Hill and Bobbie Erdman 

Absent was Kayla Reeves 

Also Present were Erika Berkshire from Friends of the BAC and Katie Getz 

 

Topics of Discussion: 

 

1) New progress thermometer needed to cover early projects.  Ammanda's husband will build 

shortly when he is medically able. 

 

2) Bobbie to inquire about using the Historical Society announcement board in the City Square 

 

3) Friends of the Berlin Aquatic Center is officially formed and starting to put together a 

website.  They have developed a logo and introduced themselves on the Facebook Page. 

 

4) Wish List was discussed and the various items we would like to put on it.  Katie Getz will 

assist. 

 

5) "Christmas Melody" is the theme of this years Christmas Parade.  Friends of the BAC will 

join in with the Pool float and we will help create handouts and treats. 

 

6) Ammanda Garza and Erika Berkshire have signed 501(c) documents at Farmers and 

Merchants and will soon have a QR code for giving to put on stickers and documents. 

 

7) The online survey runs for approximately two more days.  Expect to have results by the next 

bi-weekly meeting.  So far respondents are from Berlin, Wautoma, Oshkosh, Omro and 

Winneconne.  Many in neighboring cities are vested in the pool's survival. 

 

8) The donation request forms and donation in kind forms are mostly complete pending the 

creation of the QR code for giving. 

 

9) Contact lists for local businesses needs updating.  We are hodge-podging several lists 

together. 

 

10)  

Berlin Blitz - Ammanda 

Elf Extravaganza - Erika (Bake Sale & Craft for kids discussed) 

Trunk or Treat - short notice  

Adopt-a-Tree Christmas Tree 

Holiday Parade 

 

Meeting ended 6:02PM;  Next meeting Sept 27,5:00 PM Berlin Library 

 


